
Date: Sat, 23 May 1998 04:54:27 -0700
From: Deborah Taylor <debjef@indy.net>
To: irotberg@gwis2.circ.gwu.edu
Subject: Science article
Dear Dr. Rotberg,

As a science educator, I want to thank you for writing that article ontest scores. I have been so frustrated with the media's interpretation
of these scores and the questions frequently asked of me concerningthose reports. It is a relief to have it all set out clearly and
succinctly. Now I can answer questions with facts rather than just my
own opinions.

Deborah L. Taylor
Science Department
Decatur Central High School
5251 Kentucky Av.
Indianapolis, IN 46221


